
 Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
By phone: Miss Wilkins 07908121891

E-mail- preschoolsouthdown@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
In person- We will always make time to speak to you at Pre-

School

Thank you to those who completed the
Parent’s Survey - please click to see

Feedback from it. 

Parent Survey Feedback Form

FAMILIES FIRST
Please click here to see 'whats on in St

Albans District this summer' and to sign
up to their newsletters. 

SUMMER CLUB
VERY VERY last chance to register for Pre-
School’s Summer Club Monday 22nd July -
Friday 26th July 2024l Please message Miss

Wilkins ASAP. 

Monday – Music
Tuesday- Science/investigation (Forest School

in the morning)
Wednesday – Sports
Thursday – Seaside
Friday – Cooking

Releasing our Butterflies Monday - we will film
to share with all. 

NEWSLETTER JULY 2024
Keeping In Touch

THANK YOU!
Wow- what an amazing year at Pre-School. Thank you to those

who attended the Teddy Bears Picnic. We are blown away by your
generosity and kind words, it really does mean alot to us. We will
miss you all but confident you will thrive at Nursey. We will see a

lot of you at Summer Club and lots of children back in September!
. 

PARENTS SURVEY

TERM DATES
Please see attached Term Dates for those
children staying in September - First Day
of term Wednesday 4th September 2024. 

GROVE SUMMER FETE
So lovely to see lots of Fusion Families at the Summer Fete with the

PTA raising over £10,632 for the Grove Schools which is brilliant.
Fusion enjoyed doing the sand art, bracelet making and the money

tree which helped raise lots of money.

PLEASE DON’T BE
STRANGERS- WE WILL MISS

YOU ALL LOTS!

http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/
http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Pre-School-Parent-Survey.pdf?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR2VQwN8sdYnrign6DTSWAalPlM7eR8Z_kti4e9h4npFTyNpvVSCYKk-7xY_aem_sZOh4Ub-HlM_fE4JGiTXsg
https://mailchi.mp/9c7f0b1edc78/ygzy6lgc0d
https://mailchi.mp/9c7f0b1edc78/ygzy6lgc0d

